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Diocese of the Eastern United States – Anglican Church of 

America 

Letter from the Bishop:  

Dear Parish Family: 

The greatest gift that has been given to us is our faith.  This faith is given to us by God. It is nurtured by 

our Christian Community.  

Our faith is a gift which we are called upon to pass on to others.  Pass this gift on with love and 

generosity.  

The Church helps us to grow in our faith.  The Church helps us to rise again when we fall.  It is through 

the Church and its liturgical celebrations that we stay in communion with Christ our Lord and each other.   

Imagine if the church were closed when you came to celebrate the Sunday Eucharist.  You approach the 

door and your read a sign that says “SORRY, CLOSED DUE TO LACK OF PARTICIPATION”.  How sad you would 

feel.   

Full participation in the life of the church means giving of our time, talent, and treasure.  It also means inviting 

new people to join in our celebration of Christs’ love for us.  

Here are some questions which each of us ought to ask ourselves and to pray for Gods’ guidance in our 

response.  

TIME:  How much time do I give my Church?  (Do I make excuses? <I’m too busy> <Let someone else do it> <No 

one has ever asked me>). 

TALENT:  When was the last time I used my talent, which is Gods’ gift to me, to help build up the body of Christ at 

St. Patrick’s? (Some of the excuses we use; <Well, I use my talent to make a living> <I have too many other 

commitments> <My talents could not be used in a Church setting>). 

TREASURE:  Do I really give enough to the Church?  Do I give until it hurts?  (<I have so many bills> <The church is 

doing O.K. they don’t need my money> <I work hard for every penny I have, why should I give it up> <10% you 

have got to be kidding>). 

 

May the good lord bless you and your families now and always. 

Bishop John  

Service Times 

 

Sunday  

8:00 AM Mass *St. Bridget’s Chapel 

10:00 AM Mass 

 

Wednesday  

Mass 6:30 PM  

 

Friday  

12:00 PM Mass 

*Anglican Rosary 1st Friday 11:30 AM 

 

Saturday 

5:30 PM   La Misa en Espanol (Spanish Mass) 
*St. Bridget’s Chapel 

 

Newsletter Deadline October 25th – Please contact Linda Simmen:  321-480-0927 or lsimmen@gmail.com  

Anglican Catholic Church

Saturday September 29th  

Blessing of the Animals and Spaghetti Dinner:   

• Blessing 4:00pm  

• Dinner 6:00 pm ($5.00) 

 

When:  Tuesday November 6th  

Where:  Front of St. Patrick’s 

Needed:  Donations of Baked Goods 


